
Town of Cottonwood    
Workshop    

January 2, 2024   
 

Members Present: Mayor James Coachman, Michael Capehart, Angela Hackney, Kellie 

Free, Van Granger, and George Stringer  

     

Mayor Coachman opened the meeting at 6:00 P. M. leading the prayer followed by the 

Pledge of Allegiance.  

   

Cottonwood Ambulance & Rescue used 9,134 gallons of water for the month of 

November.  

  

Discussion was brought to the Council on purchasing .38 acres of land behind the Town 

Hall to square the land for $13,300.00. It was tabled for the next meeting.  

 

Citizen Sharon Smith asked to speak about the parking situation at the Cottonwood Drug 

Store. She wanted to make sure that it was okay to park on the dirt across the road. The 

Mayor and Council stated that the Cottonwood Drug Store owns that land and that they 

have gave their customers the right to park there.  

 

Swearing in Samantha G Strength as the new Town Clerk for the Town of Cottonwood. 

Chief Tony Money swore her in.  

 

There being no further business to come before this meeting, there was a motion by 

Council Member Capehart to adjourn the meeting. A second by Council Member 

Hackney meeting was adjourned at 6:15 P.M.  

 

____________________________                          _______________________________      

         James Coachman, Mayor                                      Samantha Strength, Town Clerk   

 

 


